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Mai Vang

From: Mai Vang
Sent: Tuesday, January 2, 2024 10:01 AM
To: meeggers@yahoo.com
Cc: Lisa Martin; Richard Kedrowski; Sean Westenhofer; Andrew McCullough; Joanna Zimny
Subject: 763 Weide Street

Hello Ms. Eggers, 
In my letter dated December 20, 2023, I stated that there will be a Legislative Hearing on January 16, 2024 to determine 
if the pallets and items from the December 20th order are in compliance.  Due to number of cases at 9 and 10 a.m., I 
have moved this hearing to be heard between 11:30 and 1:30 p.m. via telephone.   
 
Any questions, please let me know. Thanks. 
 

Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 

 

 
 


